
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards

Break the Rules Day

Hi everyone!

We will be holding another pre loved uniform sale on

Friday 7th March at the time capsule event.

If you have any donations of school uniform or clean

children's footwear ( school shoes/ wellies/ trainers/

pumps) please bring to the school office after the half

term break. There will also be a cafe and cake sale at

the same event, we will ask for donations closer to the

time. If you are able to help out at this event, please let

the office or a PTFA member know.

Bikeability
Monday 3rd March, Year 3 and 4 will be split into groups to take part in

a ‘Bikeability’ workshop. Thank you to those who have returned both

the consent forms or have spoken to the office. We need to confirm

numbers on Tuesday 25th February

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher - Mrs Atherton: What a fantastic half-term we have had here
at Moor First, it has been very busy and all our children and staff are ready for a well deserved

week off! We hope you all have a lovely time.
Thank you to all who have donated toothbrushes and toothpaste, we have been overwhelmed by the

amount received. 
Parents/Carers evenings will be help on Tuesday 4th March (EYFS, KS1 and KS2) and Thursday 6th

March (KS1 and KS2), letters will be sent after half-term and appointments will be confirmed.

The value we have focused on this week is:
Confidence. The children who have clearly
demonstrated this to their teachers are:
 

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Frank
Sapling - Year 1: Caleb
Sapling - Year 2: Lucy
Oak - Year 3: Lyra
Oak - Year 4: Finley H

The children who have received a
Headteacher award this week are:

 
Little Acorns/Seedlings: George for his
letter formation #Independence. 
Sapling: Ivy O for her gymnastic
progress #Confidence and Evie for her
gymnastic extension/tension #Ambition.  
Oak: Arthur D for his fantastic work in
R.E #Ambition and Ella-Rose for her
outstanding phonics #Ambition.

Well done to you all! 

Attendance
Our class

attendance winners
this week are

Sapling! They have
enjoyed an extra 10

minutes of play.

Numbots/TT Rockstars

Our Celebration Café will be held on
Monday 7th April at 9am. All families of
our Star of the Week winners will be

invited.

Valentine’s Disco and
Break the Rules Day

Thank you so much for supporting us with
the above, the children have loved both

these events! Wearing PJ’s to school was
definitely the most popular rule to break,

by staff too! 
The Valentine’s Disco raised: £133 for the

PTFA
 and Break the Rules Day raised: £91 for

school fund
This is an amazing total of £224 for

educational resources for all our children.

A Message from our PTFA

We have been advised not to

purchase any chickens until

May time as there is a

potential outbreak of bird 

flu. We will keep

you updated.
Lunch Menu 

The new lunch menu will start on Tuesday 25th February,
if you haven’t already, please go through this menu with

your child and email the office their choices. We will
always try to let you know if your child doesn’t like
something or if they haven’t ate much and may be

hungry. It helps a great day when they are aware of
what meal they are going to be having each day. 

Congratulations

To Mrs Watson-Lazowski who has
announced her pregnancy with her class
and parents/carers. Such lovely news!

We will be sad to see her leave us for a
little while, however, we will ensure a
smooth transition and continuity of

provision for all in her class.
 

The EYFS Class Teacher Maternity
Leave post is now live. You can find this
on Moor First School’s website, WM

Jobs and the Department for
Education’s website.

Please share this role to anyone who you
think may be interested and suitable. 




